
 

July 20th 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you know students have had a very strange couple of years and have coped 

tremendously well under the circumstances.  They are now in a position where they have 

completed all of their internal assessments, staff have been through the folders of 

evidence with each student, students know what evidence each grade is based on 

ensuring it is a fair and true representation of their ability within the subject and finally 

those teacher assessed grades are now with the exam boards.   

We have left it right until the end of term to write to you with arrangements for results day 

simply because, as I'm sure you are all too aware, guidelines can change so quickly.  To 

cover all eventualities (and minimise close contacts and the potential for self-isolation) we 

are going to stagger when students collect their results on Thursday August 12th.  We are 

asking that students come into school one form group at a time in the following time slots. 

 

09.30 am Mr Sladen’s form 

10.00 am Miss Rafton’s form 

10.30 am Mrs Naylor’s form 

11.00 am Mrs Henderson’s form 

 

All students will need to enter school through the main entrance and we kindly ask that 

parents wait in the school car park.  We will operate a one way system and students will 

leave via the service road to the side of school.  At the minute, face coverings will not be 

required but if this was to change we will let you know. 

Below is a link to a document which fully explains the procedures that have already taken 

place but also the appeals process as well. Appeals are different this year based on the 

way grades have been determined. You can find the appeals process and the below JCQ 

document in the Year 11 Exam Information section, under students, on the school website. 

 

https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/JCQ-Guidance-for-Students-and-

Parents-on-Summer-2021.pdf 

 

If you have any further questions or queries please feel free to get in touch via our 

dedicated exams email address on examenquiries@bhs.hlt.academy. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

K Wallace 

Vice Principal: Curriculum and Achievement 

https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/JCQ-Guidance-for-Students-and-Parents-on-Summer-2021.pdf
https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/JCQ-Guidance-for-Students-and-Parents-on-Summer-2021.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


